
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2021-06-23/R-3) 

adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on June 23, 2021. 

 

      This the 25th day of June, 2021. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE TOWN MANAGER TO EXECUTE A CONTRACT WITH SEPI, 

INC. IN AN AMOUNT OF $499,005.16 FOR CONSTRUCTION ADMINISTRATION SERVICES FOR 

THE ESTES DRIVE BICYCLE-PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENT PROJECT (2021-06-23/R-3) 

  

WHEREAS, the Town of Chapel Hill solicited letters of interest for Construction Administration Services 

for the Estes Drive Bicycle-Pedestrian Improvement project on the Town website on March 24, 2021; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, Town staff received and reviewed nineteen proposals; and 

 

WHEREAS, staff interviewed three CEI firms and determined that SEPI, Inc. was the best qualified to 

meet the needs of the Town and the project. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council 

authorizes the Town Manager to execute a contract with SEPI, Inc. for Construction Administration 

Services in an amount of $499,005.16. 

 

This the 23rd day of June, 2021... 


